**RELEASE IN FULL** 

From:

H < hrod17@clintonemail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 22, 2011 11:25 AM

To:

'sullivanjj@state.gov'

Subject:

Re: Calls

Also, do we need to make decisions today about the Af mess or can it wait until we have conf call as discussed tomorrow?

---- Original Message ----

From: Sullivan, Jacob J < SullivanJJ@state.gov>

To: H; Huma Abedin

Sent: Sat Jan 22 11:23:43 2011

Subject: Re: Calls

Q and K can wait til next week - in part so that we can develop a solid message on 3.0.

Muallim should happen tomorrow. I edited the call sheet to calibrate the message; I've asked Fred to take one more look.

---- Original Message ----

From: H < HDR22@clintonemail.com>

To: Sullivan, Jacob J; Huma Abedin < Huma@clintonemail.com>

Sent: Sat Jan 22 11:01:27 2011

Subject: Calls .

I got call sheets for Muallem, Quereshi and Kayani. Is there agreement I should do all of them?